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Minutes of the Parish Council (PC) On Site Planning Meeting 
held on Tuesday 14th June 2022 at 3.00pm to consider PA 22/00567/FUL –  

Demolition of existing toilet and kitchen extensions.  Construction of a new access, 
disabled toilet and kitchen along with an oak framed patio shelter at  

The Village Hall, Queen Street, Yarlington. 
 

Councillors Present: 
Malcolm Hunt (Chairman)   Andy Keys-Toyer,    

 Bryan Mead     John Rundle    
 Maria Viney 

 
In Attendance:  Andrew Keeley (Applicant). 
 
22/86.   Declarations of interest: None. 
 
22/87.  Andrew Keeley explained the plan to demolish the existing kitchen and toilet to be 
replaced by a larger and much needed new kitchen and toilet. Also a covered lean to 
extension over the existing paved area by the French door. A lottery grant has been 
applied for and agreed to do this work. 
 
22/88.  Resolution:   The PC resolved unanimously to recommend APPROVAL of the 
Application. 
   
The meeting closed at 3.20pm. 
 
 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………… 
 
 
Dated…………………………………………….. 
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